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Dear neighbour, 

On Sunday 12 January 2025, the administration building and boys toilets in Building B at 
Kempsey High School were damaged. 

Work to assess, clean and repair the damage started on 13 January 2025. Work is expected to 
be finished by 31 January 2025 when staff return for the school year.   

Work includes: 

• external painting of the boys toilets in Building B 

• cleaning the administration building 

• replacing damaged windows in the administration building.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Please note our community phone and email are staffed from Monday to Friday between 9 am 
and 5 pm. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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